
05 August 2022

Excellency

Pursuant to my letter dated 25 February 2022, I have the honour to transmit a letter dated
2 August 2022, from H.E. Mr. Gaston Browne, Prime Minister of Antigua and Barbuda, and H.E.
Ms Erna Solberg, former Prime minister of Norway, the Co-chairs of the High-Level Panel of
Experts on a Multi-Dimensional Vulnerability Index (MVI) for Small Island Developing
States, forwarding the interim report of the panel, and inviting Member States to review and
submit comments in writing on the report.

Accordingly, I invite Member States to review the interim report, and submit comments
in writing, as per the guidelines attached with this letter.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Abdulla SHAHID

All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers
to the United Nations
New York


